
Public Hearing Notice 
Town of Kingston 
163 Main Street, Kingston NH 
 
There will be a public hearing on October 2, 2023 at 7:00 pm at 

the Kingston Town Hall meeting room. This hearing will be on a 

proposal to formally name a currently unnamed road at the north 

end of the Plains “Elaine VanDyke Way”. 

By order of the Kingston Select Board 

 


